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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Wednesday 27th November 
Y4 Countryside Skills 
 
Thursday 28th November 
Y4 Countryside Skills 
 
Friday 29th November 
PTFA Non-Uniform Day 
 
Thursday 5th December 
PTFA Wrapping Evening 
 
Friday 6th December 
Y4 Brass Concert 9.30am 
Christmas Fair 3.15pm  

Value Certificates  
 
Year Reception 
Myla for being a wonderful artist by creating an 
amazing moat monster. 
Year 1  
Emilia for being a wonderful mathematician by 
adding numbers together independently. She did 
some super counting and recorded her answers 
clearly. 
Year 2 
Milo for being a wonderful mathematician by 
drawing then tens and ones when adding and 
subtracting to compare number sentences. 
Year 3 
Nayla has shown the value of resilience by   
working really hard on her castle and persevering 
the whole way. 
Year 4 
Cece for being a wonderful designer by creating 
amazing finishing touches to the pavilion—
brilliant ideas for flowers. 
Year 5 
Hugo for being a wonderful mathematician by 
working hard in our work on equivalent fractions, 
making progress and developing his confidence 
in this area. 
Year 6 
Cariad for being a wonderful geographer by   
asking thoughtful questions about Antarctica and 
making links with our English text. 

Sickness Update 

We are currently experiencing increased       
numbers of absence for both pupils and staff. 

To ensure we slow/stop the spread, please do 
not send your child/ren to school if they are     
unwell with an accompanying cough, have a high 
temperature or any sickness/diarrhoea. 

Please also ensure that you are sticking to the 
48hr rule with any sickness bugs as this is the 
best way to ensure we stop the spread. 

Unfortunately, we cannot administer over the 
counter medication for illness at the moment 
(other minor injuries are exempt), so if your child 
is unwell and requires medicine during the school 
day, please keep them home. 

Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe and 
well. Your co-operation is appreciated. 

Kingfishers 

Kingfishers will be open after school today 
(Monday 25th) but closed until Thursday at the 
earliest. 
 
Unfortunately, due to sickness we do not have 
the staff available to open it. 

Non-Uniform Day 

A reminder of our non-uniform day on Friday 29th 
November, in exchange for donations to our 
Christmas fair Jarbola and Tombola. 
 
Please can Infants bring in empty jars filled with 
sweets for our Jarbola. 
 
Juniors, please provide a Tombola prize or wine 
for our Wine or Water stall. 


